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Dear Mark Brown

Official Information Act request regarding Ministers participation in Young Global
Leaders forum

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request, received on
26 January 2022. You requested:

“Under the Official Information Act would you please provide a list of the 20 Cabinet

members listed in the link below indicating;

1) If they have participated in programmes held by the Young Global Leaders/
The Forum of Young Global Leaders [https.//www.younggloballeaders.org/]?

2) Ifthey did participate then what Year did that occur?”

We can confirm that the Prime Minister, Rt Hon Jacinda Ardern, has not attended this event
since becoming Prime Minister.

We are unable to respond on behalf of other Ministers. If you wish to engage with other
Ministers, their contact details are available on the Beehive website:
www.beehive.govt.nz/ministers

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review our decision under
section 28(3) of the Act.

Yours sincerely
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Raj Nahna
Chief of Staff
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